
CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

December 14, 2015 

COMMUNICATION 
)- Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent's Award. The award is 

given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments. Recipients for December were: 
6th ethKaylee Silacci, Kindergarten; Cole Goracke, grade; Snythia Speed, Grade and Molly 

11thBeach, Grade. Also, Ryan Billington, second grade, was awarded his certificate for 
November. 

)- Acknowledged a letter of appreciation from the Brownsville American Legion Post 184, Lebanon 
Post 51, and others for the patriotic program presented by elementary staff and students on 
November 12. 

BOARD ACTION 
)- Approved meeting minutes of the November 9, 2015 school board meeting. 
)- Approved the hire of Mike Campbell as JV GBX Coach and accepted the resignation of Lisa 

Perkins, special education teacher, effective January 28, 2016. 

BUSINESS 
)- Superintendent Gardner reported Giilespie Appraisal Services will be providing the district with 

an appraisal of the Brownsville property excluding the gymnasium and any land necessary for 
parking. The fee for this assignment will not exceed $2,000 with an hourly rate of $75. We 
expect to have the appraisal completed by January 1, 2016. The "Offer for Sale" document is 
completed and has been sent to The Times, Willamette Neighborhood Housing and posted on the 
website. Question was raised why the gym was excluded from the proposed sale. Mr. Gardner 
explained the district hopes to maintain partnerships with the community and the recreation 
center in continuing to make the gym available for community use until such time the City could 
acquire ownership. 

)- Revisions to board policies, EBCB, Emergency Drills and Instruction; EFA, Local Wellness 
Program; and JFCJ, Hazing/Harassment /Intimidation/ Menacing/Bullying/Cyberbullying/Teen 
Dating/Violence/Domestic Violence were reviewed as first reading. 

NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING - JANUARY 11 - 6:30 P.M. - CLES 


